
 

 

 

 

 

Kindergarten registration for the 2014-2015 school year will take place on October 15-18 in all 

Anglophone South elementary schools.  Parents may register their children at their 

neighbourhood elementary school during school hours.   

Kindergarten attendance is compulsory for all children who reach the age of five years on or 

before December 31st, 2014.  Parents, however, may defer entry into Kindergarten until 

September of 2015 for children who turn five between September 1st and December 31st of 

2014.  Children who will not reach the age of five on or before December 31st, 2014 are not 

eligible for admission to kindergarten. 

Requirements for registration are:  (1) proof of age:  birth certificate, passport, another piece of 

ID (e.g. immigration documents or a certificate issued by another Canadian Provincial 

Government indicating the date of birth) and (2) proof of Immunization.  The child’s Medicare 

number is also required.   

For more information, please visit our website at www.asd-s.nbed.nb.ca 
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